
        

 

            

             

Dear	Sir	or	Madam,	

	

"I	have	been	working	with	Saba	Energy	since	2015.	Bob	at	Saba	Energy	took	the	time	to	explain	
the	market	and	provide	us	with	multiple	electricity	bids	and	term	options.	After	reviewing	the	
options	that	were	available	to	our	company	we	chose	to	lock-in	a	fixed	price	for	and	a	long-
term	contract.		It	was	the	most	cost	effective	strategy	for	our	electricity	service.		As	our	
business	has	been	growing,	Bob	has	helped	us	add	new	meters	and	taking	care	of	the	whole	
process	so	we	can	focus	on	our	core	business.		 

	

Best	Regards,	

	

	

Phillip	Bogdan	

Chief	Operating	Officer	

 

	


